<<your address line 1>>

<<your address line 2>>

<<your address line 3>>

<<your address line 4>>

<<your postcode>>
19/05/2006
Head of Planning Services

Environment and Planning Dept

The Guildhall

Swansea

SA1 4PH

Dear Sirs

Planning Application 2006/1031 – land at Brandy Cove Road

I am writing to inform you that I object to the above planning application. I feel very strongly that the amenity afforded by green spaces such as the proposed site is too important to both the village of Bishopston and to the natural environment of the Gower Peninsula as a whole to justify this kind of development.

Furthermore, I am very concerned as to the precedent that would be set if permission for this application were granted, and am of the firm belief that it would jeopardise Gower’s remaining green spaces both within the area of the AONB and beyond it.

I trust that my objection will be noted and recorded against this application.

Yours faithfully

<<your name here, sign above>>

